
Home Safety Assessment for Hurricanes 

Date: [Insert Date] 

To: [Homeowner's Name] 

Address: [Homeowner's Address] 

Dear [Homeowner's Name], 

As part of our commitment to ensuring the safety of our community during hurricane season, we 

are conducting home safety assessments. This letter serves as a notification that we will be 

assessing your home for potential hazards and recommending improvements to enhance your 

preparedness. 

Assessment Details: 

Date of Assessment: [Insert Assessment Date] 

Time of Assessment: [Insert Time] 

What We Will Assess: 

• Roof and windows integrity 

• Flood barrier readiness 

• Emergency supplies inventory 

• Evacuation routes 

• Structural safety of the property 

Please ensure that you are home during the scheduled assessment, or reach out to us to 

reschedule if necessary. Your cooperation is essential to help us provide you with the best 

recommendations. 

Thank you for your attention to this important matter, and for your commitment to keeping your 

home and our community safe. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[Your Organization] 



[Contact Information] 


